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Clinical Claim Editor Updated with NCCI Quarter 1 2016 Files 

The clinical claim editor in the Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) will be updated on February 15, 

2016, with the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) Quarter 

1 2016 files, which were effective January 1, 2016. 

It was previously reported that claims processed January 1, 2016, through February 14, 2016, that were not 

processed using the updated NCCI files would be automatically reprocessed.  It has been determined that claims 

have processed appropriately.  No claims will be reprocessed. 

 


